REDCLAWS SOCIAL BOWLS CLUB PLR BARGARA

Meeting Held with Chris & Trish, Caretakers Palm Lake Resort Bargara in regards to wearing of
bowling greens.

Attendees: Paul Donnan, John Beeck, Marilyn Power, Joan Lembcke. Cathy Jenkins
Jane Barker, Greg Browne Bob McNamee

Apology: John Adamson
Date: Wednesday, 2 November 2022, 2pm OBCH

Chris opened the meeting by introducing himself and his wife, Trish. This meeting was held to
discuss the condition of the two bowling greens (wear and tear) and playing north/south.

The caretakers have discussed the condition of the greens with Head Office and agree that
changes should be made to the playing conditions. They will look into:

(a) Longevity of the carpet (expert to check, plus quote)

(b) New scoreboards (or rearrangement of scoreboards) for the northern end
(©) Shades at the north end (quotes to be obtained)

(d) Rotation (directive)

(e) Maintenance

It was stated that the above will be taken in small steps as these things take time to organise and
to get confirmation, etc from head office.

Marilyn Power
Secretary
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